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CONGRATULATIONS SRO 

AWARD WINNERS! 

 The following students were their homeroom                  

representatives for the Student Resource Officer 

award for the 2022-2023 school year.  This award 

was given to students who demonstrate great 

character, citizenship, and leadership.  We are 

very proud of all our recipients.  They all received 

a pizza party with Officer Russell as well as a         

variety of other gifts and prizes for their              

outstanding work!  

 

Jase Miller    Oliver Collier   Skylar Waters 

   Travis Cunningham   Emiliano Ayala 

Emma Everhart  Kiera Heiberg   Gianna Crowe 

   Journee Sharier    Mariah Hernandez 

Erikah Nagy    Masen Baker   Ryland Wade 

   Owen Stockavas    Eleanore Steidl 

Lily Styer     Hayden Dressler  Jocelyn Liu  

   Ryan Armbruster    Journey Morgan    

Eli Mitchell    Esther Lin    Audrey Ott 

   Emma Visher     Maylynn Nelson 

Makenzie Chaney Jayceon Hale   Emily Rush 

   Jada Cooper     Aurora Ludwig 

 

 

B.I.S. PLEDGE 

I will do my job by following    

the Magic way.  

                                                       

I will be respectful, responsible 

and safe, and ready to learn. 

 

If I see, or hear something wrong, 

I will say something to an adult.   



UPCOMING                     
CALENDAR OF 
EVENTS:     

 

May 2nd-3rd: 5th Grade AIR test in Science  

 

May 8th:   4th Grade Field Trip to Football HOF 

    BIS PTA Meeting 4pm BIS Cafeteria 

 

May 8th-12th: Teacher Appreciation Week  

 

May 11th-  BIS Spelling BEE 

 

May 16th-  Spring Concerts 

     6pm– Magic Voices 

     7pm– Magic Sound 

 

May 17th-18th: 4th Grade Field Trips to Stan Hywet 

 

May 19th:  5th Grade Visit to BMS 

 

May 23rd:  5th Grade Field Trip to the Akron  
    Rubber Ducks Game  

    3rd Grade Field Day  

 

May 24th:  4th Grade Field Day  

 

May 25th:  5th Grade Field Day  

 

May 29th:  NO SCHOOL– Memorial Day  

 

May 30th:  Ice Cream Truck Visit 

 

May 31st:  Ice Cream Truck Visit 

    5th Grade Send-Off Celebrations 

     

 

 

May Kindness  

Each month at Barberton Intermediate we will focus on a 

kindness related theme to discuss with our students.  

Please review these concepts with your students at home 

as well.  For the month of May our focus will be on: 

 ’Showing Patience’   

Definition:     the ability to accept or tolerate            

       delay, trouble, or suffering without  

       getting angry or upset.  

Synonyms:  tolerance, restraint,  fortitude, under 

      standing, composure                    

   

 Family Night  

 One day each month, the Barberton City Schools will 

have a district wide family night.  On family night,              

students will receive no homework as our goal is to give 

families a night with no school obligations in which they 

can spend some time together as a family.  For the month 

of May, family night is scheduled for Tuesday, May 9th.  

Barberton Intermediate is asking families to spend some 

time that evening together, talking about the things going 

on in your  student’s life both in and out of school.   



Questions or Concerns??  Contact Us 

Mr. Saunders– Principal   msaunders@barbertonschools.org 

Mr. Owens– Assistant Principal  powens@barbertonschools.org 

Mr. Hermann- Assistant Principal  ahermann@barbertonschools.org  

Intermediate Main Office– 330-745-5492 

             

 

  

NEXT PTA MEETING: 

   Monday, May 8th 

   4:00pm BIS Cafeteria 

 

THANK YOU BIS PTA! 

  On behalf of the Barberton Intermediate School staff,           

students, and families, I would to send a sincere thank you to 

our Barberton Intermediate PTA for all their work and efforts in           

supporting our students and staff throughout the 2022-2023 

school year.  We are very luck to have an active PTA that           

supports our students and teachers and also puts on extremely 

fun and exciting events.  We look forward to that continuing into 

the future! 


